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RESIGNATION OF SUPERVISOR

The board (the “Board”) of directors (the “Directors”) of Financial Street Property Co., Limited 
(the “Company”) announces that Mr. Liu Hongwu (劉洪武） (“Mr. Liu”) has tendered on 23 
October 2020 his resignation as a supervisor of the Company (“Supervisor”) representing 
shareholders of the Company (“Shareholders”) due to his other commitments. 

A new Supervisor will be nominated in due course. The above resignation will become effective 
immediately upon the approval for the appointment of a new Supervisor at a general meeting of the 
Company.

Mr. Liu has confirmed that he has no disagreement with the Board and the supervisory committee 
of the Company, and there is no other matter in respect of his resignation that needs to be brought 
to the attention of the Shareholders.

The Board would like to take this opportunity to express its sincere gratitude to Mr. Liu for his 
contribution to the Company during his tenure of service.
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Sun Jie
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